Dear Mr Horsthuis, I am writing on behalf of
D.I.S.C.We would like to thank you for donating
the Christmas tree to us. As it looks pretty in
the corner of the room, with its glistening
baubles and lovely bright lights that are as
bright as the sun.

MERRY CHRISTMAS

Yours sincerely
Student from D.1.S.C






